
Wednesday, August 24, 2022

5:30-7:00 PM CT / 6:30-8:00 PM ET

Online Webinar

WEBINAR

Aquaculture producers and stakeholders in the

North Central Region are invited to participate in
a webinar to learn about the knowledge gained

through this assessment of past NCRAC-funded

research efficacy. Join industry leaders and

researchers to dive into the findings and explore

what projects benefited the industry most — and

why. Understanding and applying these findings

could help maximize impacts and inform a targeted

approach to quantify the economic impact of future

NCRAC projects.

J O I N  T H E  C O N V E R S A T I O N

For more information, contact Domena Agyeman by

emailing dagyeman27@vt.edu







https://virginiatech.zoom.us/j/81484923868

https://virginiatech.zoom.us/j/81484923868

